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Energy and Environment Cabinet
Department for Environmental Protection
300 Sower Boulevard
FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601
telephone: 502-564-3999

October 13, 2022
To whom it may concern, 

The Kentucky Division for Air Quality is sending you this e-mail to inform you that we are moving to an electronic eForm notification system.  We expect that all companies submitting notifications to the Division for Air Quality via electronic means will have completed the transition by December 31, 2022.

There will be many benefits to you in transitioning to our eForm system.  You will now receive an automatically generated receipt letting you know that the notification was received.  You will be able to upload larger files, such as asbestos surveys, pictures, etc., into the system for our review.  Your submitted information will be more secure, being more in line with the EPA Cross Media Electronic Reporting Rule.  

Beginning January 1, 2023, e-mail submittals will no longer be accepted.  You will need to submit your information through the eForm system, through the U.S. Postal Service, commercial delivery service, or by hand delivery.  

Thank you for your cooperation in completing this transition. Below is the website you can go to register your company/facility. If you have any questions, feel free to contact your local asbestos inspector. 

https://eec.ky.gov/Environmental-Protection/Air/asbestos/Pages/Asbestos-Notifications.aspx
Sincerely,

_________________________


An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D

